
Icelandic mobility 

 

The Icelandic mobility was held on April 25th until April 29th. The participants 

included several Icelandic teachers as well as two participants from the UK, 

two from Poland, one from Turkey/Yalova, four from Turkey Turkey/Adana and 

four from Spain.  

The visit started with a welcoming ceremony where the all the students in 

Glerárskóli sang. The rest of the day was spent in the school, looking into 

different classrooms, and learning all about the Icelandic school system. On 

Tuesday the group visited The Directorate of equality (see 

https://www.jafnretti.is/en for more information) where everyone learned 

everything there is to know about equality in Iceland. After the visit he 

partners presented the work they had done so far which included many 

interesting activities. They day ended with a coordinator meeting where the 

rest of the project was discussed. Rest of the trip was spent sightseeing in the 

Norther part of Iceland. The group visited beautiful places such as Lake Mývatn 

and Húsavík, and saw waterfalls, woodland areas, and geothermal baths. The 

group also tasted Icelandic cuisine and learned about the Icelandic culture.  

The next and last mobility will be held in Turkey in June.  
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